
 

 
 
 

Lion Camp Frequently Asked Questions 
 
When does Lion Camp officially begin? 
 
Move-in /General Enrollment begins on Friday, July 27, 2018 at 8:00 a.m. and ends on Saturday, July 28, 2018 
at noon. 
 
What will students need in order to check-in?  
 

Students who enrolled over the summer 
Class schedule  
Langston ID card.   

 
Student who DID NOT enroll over the summer   

Final high school transcript with graduation date 
ACT/SAT scores 
Current immunizations 
Receipt from $250 commitment fee.    

*(Commitment fee can be paid at www.langstonu.org/payment or the Student and  Employee Services 
  window. ) 

 
What should I do if I have questions about admissions, financial aid or academic advisement? 
 
Staff will be available throughout the day to assist you with the enrollment and move-in process.   
 
How long does Lion Camp last? 
 
Lion Camp begins Sunday, July 29, 2018 and ends on Sunday, August 12, 2018. 
 
What is the expectation for parents during orientation? 
 
During the general enrollment process, parents will have their own session. Parents are encouraged to attend to 
learn about the university, as well as obtain a comfort level about sending their children away to school. 
Sessions address concerns about managing time, dining plans, housing and residence issues, academic advising, 
financial aid and money matters, safety, and being away from home. 
 
When can I arrive on campus? 
 



New students move in on Friday, July 27th.  Move-in is scheduled on a group basis.  We ask that you are 
prepared to check-in at your assigned group time in order to assist us in facilitating an easy move-in process.  
Immediately after you check-in and fulfill any necessary enrollment requirements, you will be cleared to move 
into your housing unit. 
 
What should I do if I arrive prior to my assigned check-in time? 
 
Students and families should not anticipate that they will be accommodated as it relates to check-in if they 
arrive prior to the specified check-in time on their group assignment.  However, hospitality suites will be made 
available on campus where students and families can relax until it is time for them to check-in.  You are 
encouraged to check into your hotel or explore the campus and surrounding area by car if you arrive early.   
 
Are shuttle services available from local airports to campus?   
 
Students can request a shuttle from the airport to Langston.  You may call the shuttle company ahead of time to 
schedule a pick-up.  The shuttle companies are listed below: 
 
Airport Express in OKC     Oklahoma Shuttle 
(405)681-3311      (405)428-4441 
www.airportexprssokc.com     www.oklahomashuttle.com 
 
Kings Worldwide Transportation    Thunder Cab 
(800)345-9475 or (405)733-5466    (405)600-6161 
www.kingsworldwidetrans.com    www.thundercab.net  

http://www.airportexprssokc.com/
http://www.oklahomashuttle.com/
http://www.kingsworldwidetrans.com/
http://www.thundercab.net/

